
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

July 11, 2023 

 
Bryan Conway 
Utility Program Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
 
 
Re: France Telecom Corporate Solutions L.L.C.; 

Notice of Provision of Interconnected VoIP Services 
 

 
Dear Mr. Conway: 
 

France Telecom Corporate Solutions L.L.C. (“FTCS”), an IXC and CLEC authorized 
to provide resold services in Oregon, hereby notifies the Commission of its intention to 
provide intrastate Interconnected VoIP services.  
 
We understand that no specific authorization is required by the Commission 
to commence providing Interconnected VoIP services.  If this is not the case, or if 
such requirements are implemented in the future, please notify the undersigned of 
any such requirements.  
 
Please address any regulatory correspondence to FTCS at the following address: 
 
Attention:  Joe Topel, Regulatory Manager 
France Telecom Corporate Solutions L.L.C. 
13865 Sunrise Valley Dr. 
Coppermine Commons, Suite 425 
Herndon, VA 20171 
Phone no. 703-375-7323 
Email:  Joe.topel.ext@orange.com 
 

Kindly direct any questions or comments regarding this submission to the undersigned. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ 
 
Elizabeth Holowinski 
Counsel to France Telecom Corporate Solutions L.L.C. 
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